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Nick Kile and Hillary Close of the Indianapolis office were mentioned in an
article, “Attorneys, judges recognized at ISBA awards luncheon,”
published by The Indiana Lawyer on Sept. 20. Nick and Hillary won
second place in the Indiana State Bar Association's Harrison Legal
Writing Award contest for their article entitled “The future of municipal
growth: Can government reorganization become the new annexation?."
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